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Pianist – Grace Funk Worship Leader – Margaret Dyck 
 Song Leader – Elaine Derksen 

              Prelude  
          Gathering Song HWB #36 God of our strength 
          Welcome 
          Announcements 
          Call to Worship HWB #813  Psalm 19:7-11 
          Prayer  
          Songs of Praise SJ (green) #18 Over my head 
                       SS (purple) #1 Praise the One who breaks 
          Giving of our Tithes & Offerings   
          Prayer 
          Song  SJ (green) #43 My faith has found a resting place 
          Scripture John 15:18-25    
          Presentation  Voice of the Martyrs Canada    Karen Reimer 
          Music Video  A Letter from Prison 
          Closing Prayer 
          Sending Song HWB #413 Faith of the martyrs  
          Postlude 

*   *   * 
    THIS WEEK: 
    Wednesday 8:30 am – Men’s & Women’s coffee time  
                                     at Riverview Village Estate 
    Thursday 7:30 pm – Women in Mission meeting 

NEXT SUNDAY  Fall Startup -- Worship time change to 10:30 am 
       First monthly noon potluck, bring items for food bank 

Pray for: 
• our shut-ins and those with ongoing health concerns, and 

their caregivers  
• those who are grieving the loss of loved ones 
• safety for farmers during harvest 
• students and teachers returning to school 
• St. Andrew’s Presbyterian Church 
• Mennonite Church Saskatchewan’s Season of Prayer 
• people involved in fires in northern Saskatchewan and 

Manitoba  
• people caught in violence in Ouagadougou, Burkina Faso, 

including Canadian Tammy Chen who works with Witness 
Workers Nancy Frey and Bruce Yoder 

• the people experiencing floods in Asia  
• people impacted by and recovering from Hurricane Harvey 

The Mennonite Church Saskatchewan office has moved to the second 
floor of the MCC Sask building at 600 – 45th St. W in Saskatoon. 

The church offices will be closed on Tuesday. 

1. Do you have a creative artistic gift? 
2. Do you have a knack for piecing material together? 
3. Do you love to sew? 
These three jobs are available in the Banner Department at Zion Mennonite 
Church. 

MCC needs hygiene kits.  Leave your contributions in the basket in the 
foyer throughout the summer.  A hygiene kit includes:  a dark hand towel,  
adult tooth brush, good nail clipper, large bar of bath soap.  

Thankyou to those who have volunteered to deliver Meals on Wheels. 
The schedule is on the bulletin board. 

Our postsecondary students, returning to studies this week: 
Esther Derksen and Raelle Sawatzky at U. of S. 
Peter, Tim and Rachel Dueck at U. of M. 
Hannah Derksen and Josh Richert at CMU. 

Last Sunday:  offering $3325 
                         attendance 78 

mailto:zion.pastors@sasktel.net
mailto:zion@sasktel.net
http://www.zionmennnite.ca


Season of Prayer 
Lord, what are You calling us to let go of ? 

When we’ve put in so much effort, 
and when we’ve held on for so long, 

we struggle to hear “let it go”. 
Help us to hear you, Lord, 

and help us loosen our grip and place it all in Your hands. 
  


